A Better Place for All
Dr Nkosazana Dlamini Zuma Municipality

PUBLIC NOTICE
UKNOWN DIRECT BANK DEPOSITS

Dr Nkosazana Dlamini-Zuma Municipality would like to appeal to its service users and other
stakeholders who deposited money directly into the Dr Nkosazana Dlamini Zuma Municipality
Local Municipality primary bank account between 31 July 2018 and 31 October 2021 without
proper references to come forward. We urge our customers to come forward with substantiated
evidence such as proof of deposit in order to ensure accounts are cleared of outstanding debts. It
will also assist the municipality to allocate the deposit to correct customer account and avoid

them being categorized as customers owing the municipality.

For any clarity in relation to above matter and drawing of individual statement of account, kindly

contact Thabile Nsindane at 039 833 1038, email nsindanet@ndz.gov.za
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